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YEARBOOKS 
The Yearbook Committee would like to 

apologize for the delay in the 2019-2021 
Yearbooks. There was a printing error and 
they are currently being reprinted. Once 
we receive them, one will be handed out 

to each family. Thank you for your  
continued patience! 

              Did you know… 

Pangman School has its very own  

website where you can order school 

clothing and many other items. 

 Visit urstore.ca and search for  

Pangman School. 

New 

Reading 

Area  

in  

Library! 



Students of the Month for February 2022 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
K-2:  For her great attendance this month and for the hard 
work she is putting into reading and writing. Great job!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grades 3-5:  For their enthusiasm and positive attitude during 

school. Thank you for being excited to learn! Great job!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Grades 6-9: For working really hard in math class. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Grades 10-12: For her hard work and dedication to school. She 
is kind and respectful to everyone in the school. Keep it up!  

“Success and Achievement for Every Student.” 

SCC Spotlight 
March’s School Community Council (SCC) Spotlight  

features Sarah Nye. Sarah has been a member of the SCC 

since 2021. Sarah’s two sons attend Pangman School. She 

likes to watch her boys doing what they love, showing their 

stock, as well as garden, travel, and spending time with her 

boys. We interviewed Sarah to learn about her and why  

being a member of the SCC is important to her.  

 

Pangman School: Sarah, what made you decide to become a 

member of the SCC?  

Sarah: We recently moved to Pangman, and I wanted to get  

involved in the community and meet new people.  

 

Pangman School: What’s something you would like to see the 

SCC do in the future?  

Sarah: I would love to see the SCC continue with some of the 

programs they were able to run pre-covid, like hot lunches, toy 

bingo, etc., as well as trying to bring a fun, educational, ag  

related component into the classrooms, like greenhouses, etc.  

 

Pangman School: What kinds of things are the SCC  

members responsible for?  

Sarah: SCC members are responsible for brainstorming new 

ideas and programs that can be put in place for students. We 

organize hot lunches, Christmas activities, treat day on the last 

day of school, as well as fundraising for bigger school projects, 

etc.  

 

Pangman School: Can you let us in on any upcoming  

projects that may be happening?  

Sarah: We are hoping to start the hot lunch program again, 

which the kids so look forward to (I know I like a break from 

making lunches).  

 

Pangman School: What would you say to other parents who 

are considering becoming a member of Pangman School’s 

SCC?  

Sarah: It is a great way to meet other parents and involve  

yourself in a community that has the best interest of kids as 

the focus. It is not time consuming, meeting once a month, 

and it is so rewarding to see the kids excited about the  

activities that we have a part in planning.  

 

Pangman School: Thank you for taking the time to let us  

interview you. Good luck on all of the exciting projects that the 

SCC has planned.  

Sarah: Thank you! 



 Grades 10-12 

In Physics 30, we are learning about projectile velocity. The 

students made their own catapults and tested them out 

with shooting mini marshmallows as a projectile. They 

measured the time and distance the mini marshmallows 

went, then they calculated the projectile velocity.  

Kindergarten - Grade 2 

The Kindergarten, grade one and grade two students 

have been learning about the five senses. In this         

activity the students had to guess what they were 

eating without using their sense of sight. 
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